
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land - The Gunditjmara People. We  
acknowledge their ancestors with respect & commit to working for reconciliation & justice. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

PARISH STAFF:                        Fr John Fitzgerald (Parish Priest) 

                                                      Fr John Corrigan (Assistant Priest) 

                                                      Barry Wolff (Business Manager) 

                                                      Leanne McElgunn (Secretary) 

                                                      Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance)  

 SAFEGUARDING OFFICER Anne Maree Mugavin   

                                                                                                                                     We are a Child Safe Parish 
 

     Office Hours:  Monday to Friday: 9.00am - 1.00pm; 1.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: Michael Gray (St Joseph’s School) 

Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)  
 

WEEK-END LITURGIES: Sunday: 8.30am - 10.30am - 6.00pm 

 Purnim: 11.00am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays) 

                                               (Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays) 
 

WEEK-DAY LITURGIES: Wednesday, Thursday & Friday: 10.00am (Eucharist) 
 

                                                Friday: 10.30am (Reconciliation) 

                                                NB: A funeral replaces the Mass of the day                                           
                                                                                                                            

Deaths: Nancy O’Grady, Joan Williams 
 

Anniversaries: Brooke Spetch, John O’Keefe, Thomas O’Keefe, Mary McDowall, 

Maggie McKinnon, Sheila Driscoll, Betty Rice, Alec Lowne, Nick Zakythnos, Joseph 

Frazer, Mary Lane, Mary McMahon, Michael Ryan, Beatrice Kennedy, John 

Kennedy, Leo Kennedy 
 

Baptism: Ava Gherashe, Genevieve Raitt & Neve Croker are welcomed into God’s 

Family this weekend. 
 

130th Celebrations: Planning is under way to celebrate 130 years of the completion 

of St Joseph’s Church 13th - 15th September 2019. Anyone interested in joining a 

planning group please contact Parish Office 
 

Stewardship  -  Finances 
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of June 

Parish:  $2,219.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820  Presbytery: $1,047.00 

 

NB: Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit 
 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL 
Parish Office: 5562 2231       

E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

 

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 
 

Welcome Home 
We welcome Fr John back to St Joseph’s this weekend. We hope he is 

refreshed and energised and ready to step back as our PP, along with his 

new role as Canonical Administrator of Port Fairy and Koroit. We look 

forward to hearing stories from his travels. 
 
 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land - 2020: The Pilgrimage is being led by Fr John 

Fitzgerald, 29th May to 10th June, 2020. Visit the Dead Sea, Petra, Bethlehem, 

Jericho, Jerusalem and many other places. Optional to attend world renowned 

Passion Play in Oberammergau. Brochures are available from Parish Office  
 

Plenary Council 2020: Six groups will now be formed - one each to focus on the 

National Themes for Discernment - to review the responses made during Plenary 

Council’s opening ‘Listening and Dialogue’ stage. For further information https://

plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/news/working-groups/. Applications close 22nd July. 
 

Meetings: Tuesday: Consultors Meeting for Fr John (Ballarat) 
 

Thanksgiving Program 
Thank you to the parishioners who support the work of the church through their 

financial contribution. It enables St Joseph’s Parish to be of service to our faith 

community and beyond. New envelopes along with receipts are now available. If you 

contribute through direct debit or credit card and require a receipt please contact 

Parish Office.  
 

For those who are not part of the Thanksgiving Program but now wish to participate 

and help in the running of our Parish, please fill out details below. Thank you. 
 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Address ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Phone No…………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Email ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Envelopes  (  )                              Direct Debit  (  )                                Credit Card (  )   
 

Is there something else I can give to the Church in Thanksgiving?: Each week 

parishioners help as Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, IT operators, Sacristans etc to 

enable the Liturgy of the Mass to flow, thus creating a Mass which allows you to 

pray, reflect and open your hearts to hear the Word of God. Please consider this 

option….Giving your Time. You will be trained in the specifics of the role you 

choose to embrace. Please contact Parish Office 
 


